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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING

CITY OF MANHATTAN BEACH

The City of Manhattan Beach Planning Commission regular meeting of
April 8, 2020 has been CANCELLED due to State and County stay-at-
home orders to limit the spread of COVID-19.

The next adjourned meeting of the Planning Commission is tentatively
scheduled on April 22, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. and will be available to view
on the City website (www.citymb.info). Please visit the City’s calendar
for more information about future Planning Commission Meetings.

[s/Carrie Tali

Carrie Tai, AICP
Secretary to the Planning Commission




